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Week ending    17th November 2017 

This week Year 1 visited Hollytree's Toy Museum.  They really enjoyed their day learning 

about toys in the past .  The children were a credit to our school.  Sheena from Christian 

Youth    Organisation visited on Monday and led our assembly.  We also welcomed Rev Reid 

and his Curate Mark to school on Thursday.  It was great to see the children today supporting      

Children in Need.  Thank you for your donations.  We will let you know how much has been 

raised next week. 

Congratulations this week to : Early Years and Year 1 for 100% Attendance and   

Punctuality!  

Governor News: 

This week we welcomed our governors to 

school for the day.  We held our termly     

committee meetings, governors also spent 

time in classes, they enjoyed playtime and 

lunchtime with the children and they watched 

a class learning forum in Year 1 and Year 3 

Foxes. 

We are delighted that following our meeting 

Rev Reid has been elected as our new Chair of 

Governors. 

Flumpets on Sale for Farleigh Hospice: 

Christmas themed flumpets are on 

sale from the school office for £2.   

Rainbow Tombola Non Uniform Day: 

Don’t forget Thursday 23rd November is non-

uniform day in return for Tombola Donations.  

Class colours are as follows: 

EYFS:  Pink  Year 1:  Red 

Year 2:  Green  Year 3F: Silver 

Year 3B: White  Year 4:  Purple 

Year 5:  Gold  Year 6:  Blue   

Book appeal:  Friends Christmas Bazaar 

Please donate any         

unwanted children’s and 

adult’s books to the 

school office, to help raise 

money for the school at the Christmas Bazaar 

next Friday.   

Break Time Snack Reminder: 

As a Healthy School     

children are permitted to 

bring in fruit for break 

time snacks.  Cakes,  biscuits or chocolate are 

not permitted. 

The School Nurse Team:  

Will visit EYFS on Monday and Tuesday to take 

children’s measurements.  Flu immunisations 

are on Friday.  Please ensure any outstanding 

forms are returned to the office by Monday. 

Mobile Phones: 

Children who bring mobile phones into school 

must leave them in the office at the start of the 

day and collect them at home time. 
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Monday 3.15-4.15 Boot camp KS1 and KS2 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Athletics 

3.15 Karate 

Wednesday 3.15-4.15 Football 

5.00 Dancing 

Thursday 8.00 Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 Tennis 

Friday  

 

 

Monday 

 

Homemade shepherd’s pie with carrots/peas/gravy 

Or homemade shepherdless pie 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Chocolate angel delight 

Tuesday  

 

Homemade sausage roll with chips/beans or peas 

Or cheese and tomato turnover 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Fresh fruit platter 

Wednesday Roast chicken with roast potatoes/carrots/shredded 

cabbage/cauliflower cheese 

Or lentil roast 

Ice cream tub 

Thursday Spaghetti bolognaise with garlic bread 

Or vegetable bolognaise with garlic bread 

Jacket potato with bolognaise or tuna mayonnaise 

Lemon drizzle cake 

Friday  

 

All day breakfast/bread slice/beans/mushrooms 

Or vegetarian breakfast  

Jacket potato with cheese or beans 

Pancakes with banana slices and maple syrup 

 

28th November   Parent/Headteacher time 

    9-9:30am 

5th December  Parents Forum 9am 

7th December   Sharon McCormick drop  

    in 8:30am 

11th December  Christmas production  

    (10am and 2pm) 

12th December  Christmas production  

    (2pm and 7pm) 

20th December  End of term 

3rd January ‘18  New term begins 

Friday 5th January ‘18 Whole school to ‘Snow 

    White’ pantomime 

Congratulations this week to……. 

Jacob in Reception for being a super star all week. 

Henry in Year 1  for his fantastic writing.  Well done. 

Rafi & Isabelle W in Year 2 for a high standard of imaginative 

writing. 

Wiktoria in Badgers for always listening and working hard all 

week. 

Samuel in Foxes for working so hard in his maths work. 

Sienna Parsons in Year 4 for her exemplary behaviour. 

David in Year 5 for having a positive attitude and having a 

super week. 

James in Year 6 for listening to and acting on his TLC com-

ments—fabulous writing!   


